
 

 

 
 
May 22, 2024 
 
To 
BSE Limited                   
Corporate Relationship Department                    
P. J. Towers,     
Dalal Street, Fort,       
Mumbai – 400 001       
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Scrip Code: 544121 
 
Subject:   Corrigendum – Notice of Board Meeting dated 22nd May, 2024. 
 
Ref:  Our intimation of Board Meeting dated 22nd May, 2024 related to Notice of Board 

Meeting to consider and approve audited financial results for the half-year and 
year ended on 31st March, 2024. 

 
Further to our board meeting intimation dated 22nd May, 2024 uploaded on website 
www.listing.bseindia.com today i.e. 22nd May, 2024 regarding Notice of Board Meeting, we 
would like inform you that due to typographical error please consider and read word the 
“Quarter” in subject matter and body of the intimation letter as “half-year”. 
 
You are requested to take the same on record and regret the inconvenience caused. 
 
Thanking You, 
 
Yours faithfully,        
 
For, Rudra Gas Enterprise Limited 
 
 
 
 
Gauravkumar Pushkarrai Jani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M. No. A37832 
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